NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED IN-LIEU FEE ADOPTION

The Board of Trustees of the Jordan Valley Water Conservancy District (the “District”)
intends to adopt a per acre-foot fee for payment in lieu of conveying water rights or other water
interests to the District when water from the District in excess of the available water budget is
projected to be used in conjunction with significant new development.

The District will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 8, 2024, at 6:00 P.M., in person
at the District’s office at 8215 South 1300 West, West Jordan, Utah 84088, or by electronic
means for the Board and the public. For information on how to “attend” the public hearing

electronically, visit the District's website at (https://jvwcd.org/calendar/1659/jvwcd-public-

hearingboard-meeting). The purposes of the public hearing are to hear public comments
regarding the proposed fee and to explain the reasons for the fee.

The proposed per acre-foot fee will be discussed at the meeting and is anticipated to be
between $ 5,000.00 and $ 6,000.00 per acre-foot. All interested persons in attendance at the
public hearing may speak for or against the fee. Prior to the public hearing, written comments
may be submitted to the District, to the attention of the Chief Financial Officer, at 8215 South
1300 West, West Jordan, Utah 84088.

The District will make reasonable accommodations for disabled persons needing
assistance to attend or to participate in the public hearing. Requests for assistance can be made
by contacting Mindy Keeling in the District's office at (801) 565-4300.
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